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Upcoming Events 
& Trips 
 

Reception Christmas 

Performances-  Tuesday 

5th December at 2:15pm and 

Wednesday 6th December at 

9:45am  

 

The Gruffalo Trip– Monday 

11th December 

 

School closes for Christmas

– Wednesday 20th December 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Our Book of The Week: Bumble Bear 

The word of the week:  was 

Sounds of the week: Recap of sounds 
learnt so far and writing them in words. 

 

Announcements 
& Reminders 

Christmas Performance Costumes 

If you have not sent in your child’s costume for the Christmas  

performance, please could you send this in by Monday. We will be 

doing our dress rehearsal on Monday morning (4th December). 

Please see your child’s teacher if you are unsure about what you 

need.  

Junk Modelling 

If you have an spare recycling such as bottles, boxes etc, we would 

welcome them in school for our creative area. 

Old Bikes/Scooters/Trikes! 

With Christmas around the corner we know some of the children 

may have bikes and scooters on their Christmas lists! If you are 

getting rid of any old bikes and think we could use them in school, 

we would really appreciate these for our outdoor area. Thank 

you! 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Family Task 

 

Find two groups of objects in your house (pencils/
lego/pasta/spoons). Can you make two groups, 
then add them together?  

CHALLENGE:  

Can you write the calculation? eg. 4 + 3 = 7 
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